THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 538

Approved September 9, 1994

RESOLVED, That the Superintendent of the Parks Department is requested

to cut and maintain the grass in the Locust Grove Cemetery.
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CITY OF PROVIDENCE PARKS DEPARTMENT

DIVISION OF GROUNDS MAINTENANCE

MEMORANDUM
TO: Nancy Derrig Superintendent of Parks
FROM: Joseph Salem Director of Grounds Maintenance
DATE: September 19, 1994

SUBJECT: City Council Resolutions 538 and 545

Resolution # 538 is a request for the grass to be cut at
locust grove cemetery. This area was cleaned and cut the last
week of August and at this time is not in any need of
cutting.

Resolution # 545 is a request for renovations to the tennis
courts at Mt. Pleasant. Being that the school department now
maintains their own properties this falls under their
jurisdiction and no longer ours as we have discused. Repairs
to these courts will be extremely expensive as they are in
deplorable condition. .



THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 539

Approved September 9, 1994

RESOLVED, That the Forestry Division of the Parks Department is
requested to trim the Tree located along 1520 Chalkstone Avenue.
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